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23rd September 2015 
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhieni 
 
Those children who are attending the Service at Bethesda Chapel on Sunday need to be accompanied by an adult. 
 
Swimming 

� As part of the curriculum the junior pupils will be going swimming at Mold Leisure Centre on Tuesday 
mornings, starting on Tuesday 29th September, leaving school at 10am and returning by 11.30am.  The last 
swimming session will be on Tuesday 10th November.   

� We have hired Eagles & Crawford Coach and a contribution of £2 per child would be appreciated. Thank you. 
 
Educational Visit to Erddig Hall, Wrexham 

� Reception - Year 6 are going to Erddig Hall in Wrexham to supplement their learning about Tudor History 
which they are studying this term. 

� On Thursday 1st October 2015 
� They will be transported by Eagles & Crawford Coaches. 
� They will be leaving School at 9.15 and will be back by 3pm approx. 
� They will be accompanied by Mrs Meaden, Mrs Gillett and other members of staff. 
� Children will need to bring a packed lunch 
� Children will need to wear their school sweatshirt and warm clothing, as some of the activities are 

outside. 
� A contribution of £3 per child for the visit would be appreciated.  
� Please send into School any updated contact numbers not held on our files. 
� Please complete and return the attached Form B to school.  

 
Harvest Festival 

� We have been invited to Nercwys Church on Sunday 4th October at 9.30am, for Harvest Festival during the 
Family Service.  The children will be reading their prayer singing ‘I’ve got the whole world in my Hands’.  

� We usually take donations of non-perishable foods (e.g. cereal, baked beans etc) to the Service but we have 
decided to do the collection in School and take them up to Church on the day, so if you could send a donation 
into school it would be most appreciated. 

 
Paddington Bear Project 
The closing date to send bears and sponsor forms into school is Friday 2nd October. I have contacted the  Leader 
newspaper and am hopeful that they will come to school on the day to take a photograph. 
 
Headlice 
We have had another case of headlice in school, please check your child’s hair and treat accordingly. 
 
Mike Williams Photographer is coming into school on Friday 16th October from 8.15 am to take individual photos of 
the children.  These make lovely Christmas presents! Children can wear non uniform clothes for the photos if they 
would like to but if they could bring their uniform with them to change into it would be appreciated.  If older siblings 
would like to come in they are more than welcome. 
 
Governors meeting this term is on Monday 5th October at 5.30pm at School. For those of you who may not know, 
your parent governor representative is Mrs Beth Jennings. 
 
Reminder: Friends of School AGM is this Thursday 24th September at 3.15pm at school. 
 
We break up for half term on Thursday 22nd October; Friday 23rd October is a training day. 

� Please see over for full list of holiday dates this academic year. 
 
Great Nercwys Bake Off, Friday 9th October at 7pm at Capel Soar – please see attached for details. 
 
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir,  
 
Janet Meaden, Headteacher 
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